AAGC 2018 Annual Conference
Call for Proposals

AAGC invites you to contribute to our 2018 Annual Conference October 17-19 at the Birmingham Marriott We would like to have a varied program for conference attendees. We especially want high quality teacher-friendly sessions. If you are submitting a concept-based unit for consideration, please send your unit for the program committee to review to: aagc.confproposals@gmail.com 
Sessions range between 45-60 minutes, depending on the time slot. If your session is accepted, you will be asked to email your handouts for upload to the conference app. 
Please complete this form by June 15, 2018. The Lead Presenter should submit the proposal and will be the point of contact. NOTE: All presentation rooms have HDMI connectors for flat screens or connections to digital projectors. You must provide your own laptop/tablet and necessary adapters. HDMI cables will be provided, but we will NOT have any adapters for connecting to the HDMI or projectors. We also recommend you bring your presentation on a jump drive or have it available from the cloud. It is always a good idea to have a backup plan in the event there is a technology malfunction. 
If you have questions, please contact Laurie Sherrell at ljlsherrell@gmail.com, Conference Program Chair. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Click HERE to fill out the proposal form.
 
